

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 11, 1993

Janneke Koole Chief Executive Officer Rainbow Powers P. O. Box 1519 Temple City, CA 91780

Dear Ms. Koole:

I am returning the enclosed information and gifts you recently submitted to my office.

At this time I would like to request that no further correspondence or gifts be sent to my office from Mr. Reagan. I do not have an interest in what Mr. Reagan has to offer.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

enclosure